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11/09/99 - Order No. PSC-99-2206-PAA-TC was issued, which 
imposed a $500 fine or canceled the company's certificate. 

11/17/99 - Mr. John Mann, the CPA for the company, called 
staff and advised that the past due amount would be paid and 
advised that a settlement offer would be proposed. 

11/24/99 - The Commission received the company's check for the 
1998 RAF, including a portion of the statutory penalty and 
interest charges, settlement proposal and check for $100 
settlement. The company reported $133,652 revenues for the 
period ending December 31, 1998. 

12/14/99 - The Commission received the company's check for the 
balance of the 1998 penalty and interest charges. 

Staff believes the following recommendations are appropriate. 
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DISCUSSION OF ISSUES 

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission accept the settlement offer 
proposed by Walk-In Phone Centers, Inc. to resolve the apparent 
violation of Rule 25-4.0161, Florida Administrative Code, 
Regulatory Assessment Fees; Telecommunications Companies? 

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The Commission should accept the company's 
settlement proposal. The Commission should forward the 
contribution to the Office of the Comptroller for deposit in the 
State General Revenue Fund pursuant to Section 364.285(1), Florida 
Statutes. (Isler) 

STAFF ANALYSIS: After the Order was issued, on November 17, 1999, 
Mr. John Mann, CPA for the company, called staff and advised the 
past due amount would be paid and a settlement proposed. On 
November 24, 1999, the Commission received a check for the 1998 RAF 
and a portion of the penalty and interest charge. In addition, the 
company paid the $100 settlement it had offered and proposed to pay 
future RAFs on a timely basis. On December 13, staff called Mr. 
Mann and explained that the balance of the penalty and interest 
charges would have to be paid before staff could recommend 
acceptance of the settlement. The full balance was received on 
December 14. 

Accordingly, staff believes the terms of the settlement 
agreement as summarized in this recommendation should be accepted. 
The Commission should forward the contribution to the Office of the 
Comptroller for deposit in the State General Revenue Fund pursuant 
to Section 364.285(1), Florida Statutes. 
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ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed? 

RECOMMENDATION: Yes, if the Commission approves staff's 
recommendation in Issue 1, this docket should be closed. (K. Peria; 
B. Keating) 

STAFF ANALYSIS: If the Commission approves staff's recommendation 
in Issue 1, this docket should be closed. 
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